
Please check out the new pamphlets in 

the pews, which tells you all about our 

pre-authorized giving plan (SAG). 

 
Schedule for Ministers 

 

Sat. March 9th 
Sacristan – Ventura S. 

Readers – #1 – Mary T. #2 – Anne A, 

Comm. – Kirsten E. 

 

Sun. March 10th 
Sacristan – Trevor R. 

Readers – #1 – Jacinta J.  #2 – Lucy L. 

Comm. – Mark Z. 

Eucharistic Ministers – Raicelys G., 

Jane N., Roy M., Kinga K., Bernadine J. 

Sylvia V., Jacqui P.  

Music Ministry – John M. 

Altar Servers – Pascal B., Jonah B., 

Sean B.  

Greeters – Krystyne & Joe K. 

Coffee – Buchanan Family 
 

 

Movie Night With Fr. Ron 

Our next movie night with Fr.Ron Dechant 

is Monday, March 4 @ 7pm in the St. 

Charles Garnier hall. The movie is “Bella”. 
 
 

Youth Ministry 
Mark your calendars.  Thinkfast will be 

April 6 & 7.  More details to come 

Prayers of the Faithful/Prayer List:  if 

you would like your name or a loved 

one’s name (with their permission 

first) included on the bulletin Parish 

Prayer list please call the office at 

250-494-3110.   

PLEASE PRAY FOR THE 

SICK… And all who are suffering 

in any way in our Parish and in our 

families especially:  Philomena 

Keogan, Frances Nakagawa, Eugene 

Chorneyko, Rosa Santos, Ted Mooney, 

Carmen Telechea, Kathryn Simpson, 

Elmo Sheppard, Toran Younge, Doug 

Chappell, Bob Day, Anne Arthur, Jim 

Graf, Moira Day, Nick Deuling, Olivia 

Whitfield-Carson, Sandy Jaser,  

Stanley D’Souza, Malinowski Family, 

Maddox Polasek, Carrie Malinowski, 

Jennifer Knoll, Anne Watson, Ethel 

Krause, Paul Pasqualetto, Kian 

Hooshmand-Hall, Ann Grison, Dawna 

Werbeski, Wayne and Joanne Banks, 

Marie Horn, Pat Thomas, Sheila 

Daflyen, Betty Jolie, Chrissy Kozier, 

and Regis and Irene Mahussier.   

 

March Birthdays and Anniversaries 
Jared Barth – March 3 

 
2018 Income tax receipts have been 
mailed out.  Please call the parish 

secretary with your questions. 
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P.O. Box 369 V0H 1Z0 
www.holychildchurch.com 

email holychild@telus.net 
Pastor:  Fr. Ruben Buela  

Rectory Phone No. – 250-494-2266 

Secretary: Shawna Barth  

Office Phone No. - 250-494-3110  

Office Hrs - Tues.-Fri. 9:30am-1:00pm 

Sacrament of Reconciliation: 

 Fridays after Mass (9:30am) / Saturdays--

5:30-6pm. Anyone wanting reconciliation 

outside of these days/time may arrange 

with Fr. Ben. 

Adoration – Every Friday - 9am mass to 

11am. 

Parish Contact List 
Parish Council Chair – Bernadine J.– 250-494-7972 

Finance Council Chair – Scott A. – 250-494-1983 

Sacristans– Roy M. – 1-778-740-0508 

Music Ministry – Imelda K. – 250-494-5921 

Eucharistic Ministers – Bernadine J. – 250-494-7972 

Lectors/Readers Coordinator – Neil M. -  250-494-8418 

Sunday School/Catechism– Shirley M. – 250-494-8418 

Safe Environment Rep. – Dina T. – 250-494-7069 

Youth Coordinator – Michelle R. –604-351-5216 

Development and Peace – John M. – 250-494-9590 

Sick/Homebound Services – Dina T. -250-494-7069 

Greeters – Anne-Marie R. – 250-494-9220 

Holy Cross School Office – 250-492-4480 

Knights of Columbus – Roy E. – 778-513-8454 

Catholic Women’s League – Sylvia M.. – 778-516-4341 

Ministerial Singers – Terri W. – 250-809-1734 

Sunday Collection 
Feb.24–Actual $1911.10 (Budget $2880) 

Special Church Care 2019 - $30 

 

Daily Masses 
( No  Mon. Mass unless specified) 

Tuesday - 7pm 
Wednesday to Friday - 9am 

(except 2nd Wed. of month, Mass is at Sr’s Village, 9:30am ) 
Saturday - 6pm 
Sunday - 10am 

Sacred Heart Mission Mass (Reserve): 
Every Sunday – 1pm 

 

MASS CHANGES 
No Mass Tues.Mar.5 

Ash Wednesday, Mar. 6th 
Mass @ 9am and 6:30pm 

 
Holy Child Presents, 

A Lenten Reflection with  
Fr.Tony Ricard 

From the Archdiocese of New Orleans 

Tuesday, March 5 

Pancake Dinner at 4:30pm 

Fr.Tony – 6pm-8pm 

Event is by donation. 
**Donations accepted to help cover  

event expenses.** 

Stay after Sunday Mass for a special 
video presentation on Fr. Tony in the 

hall!! 
 

Stations of the Cross  

Begins Friday, March 8th at 7pm 

 
CWL Lenten Reflection 

Sat. Mar. 9th,  - further details in CWL section 

http://www.holychildchurch.com/


DAILY READINGS Mar.4 – Mar. 10 

Mon. – Sirach 17.24-27, 29 

Tue. – Sirach 35.1-12 

Wed. – Joel 2.12-18 

Thur. – Deuteronomy 30.15 - 20 
Fri.– Isaiah 58.1-9a 

Sat – Isaiah 58.9b-14 

Sun.- Deuteronomy – 26.4-10 
 

Planning to get married? 
NEW DATES – for a marriage preparation 

workshop that will be held in the rectory at 
St .John Vianney on both Thurs. Mar.23rd 

& Apr. 5,  6:30 - 9pm.  Please contact Lynn 
and Peter d-Aoust by phone 250-460-0378 

or email 8peterdaoust@gmail.com 
 
 

MASS INTENTIONS 

Mar. 5 Tues: NO MASS 

Mar. 6 Wed: R/Jeannine Gauthier 

Mar. 7 Thurs: R/Lillian Nesset 

Mar. 8 Fri: R/Mary Riggs 

Mar. 9 Sat: R/Irene Cameron 

 

Instructors Wanted for 2019 
Summer Arts Program 

If you like working with children ages 3-14 
and have expertise in any area of the arts – 
visual, music, drama, dance… Share your 
skills in a week long class, 2-3 hrs/Day @ 

$30/hr. Contact us at 
admin@summerlandarts.com, 250-494-4494 
or drop in a the Arts and Cultural Centre. 

Catholic Women’s 

League 

1. “Slow me down Lord”  A Lenten 

morning reflection with Sr.Phyllis 

Girous, Sat.Mar.9, 9:30am-noon, 

potluck lunch to follow.  Open to all 

parishoners.  Scriptural reflection, 

prayer time and sharing.   

 

2. Rosary for Justice and Healing. 

Holy Child CWL invites all 

parishoners to join us after each 

Wed. morning mass to pray the 

Rosary for the intentions of all who 

have suffered abuse, all who are 

trying to guide our church to 

transparency and justice, and for 

our good priests and bishops 

serving the people of God.  

Opportunity for sharing after the 

Rosary. 

 

3. Pies for Medjugorje.  CWL is 

having a fundraiser pie sale for our 

parish youth who are going to 

Medjugorje Pilgrimage.  We will be 

selling cherry & apple pies on Sun. 

Mar.17!  Any league members 

available can help with pie making 

Sat., Mar. 16 in the hall at 9:30am.  

Bring your own rolling pin!  

 

4. Masses for the repose of the soul 

of our dear sister Jeannine 

Gauthier, will be offered by the 

CWL on Mar.20 & Apr. 26th, our 

feast day. 

Rachel’s Corner 
 

NOW ACCEPTING REGISTRATIONS FOR 

OUR SPRING RETREAT APRIL 5-7, 2019 

CONFIDNETIALITY ASSURED. 

  www.RachelsVineyardKelowna.com 
info@rachelsvineyardkelowna.com 

250-762-2273 
 

Development & Peace 
 

This Share Lent lets crate a 
culture of encounter. 

 
For this year’s Share Lent, Development 
and Peace - Caritas Canada encourages 

us to reach out to forcibly displaced 
persons and to share their journey.  How? 

 
1) Donate online at devp.org/give or 

give during the Solidarity Sunday 
collection on the 5th Sunday of Lent 
on April 7.  The funds collected are 
used to support over 162 projects in 
37 countries around the world! 

2) Take part or organize a solidarity 
walk in solidarity with forcibly placed 
persons: devp.org/walk 

3) Read the Development and Peace 
Share Lent materials as a way to 
encounter children, women, and 
men who have ben forcibly 
displaced and to learn how their 
partners are making a difference. 
 

For more information, please contact 
John Mott at 494-9590. 

 

Holy Child’s Explore the Faith  
Discussion Group 

Meets Thursdays at 6:30pm in the church 

hall.   For the next 2 weeks we will be 

watching and discussing a video that 

faithfully portrays the Gospel of John. 

 
Secular Franciscans Poster Contest 
Calling all children and youth to enter their 

creative posters/writings to win prizes. 
This year’s theme is “Francis meets the 

Sultan”.  Details on bulletin board in the foyer 
or from parish secretary. Deadline is Apr.12 

 

 

MISSING!!  
The “Unlocking the Mystery” Bible series, 

DVD’s are missing from the library.  

Please return them so they can be used 

by our youth group.  Thank you! 

 
 

Grief to Grace 
Grief to Grace-Reclaiming the Gift of 

Human Dignity – is a spiritual journey for 
anyone who has suffered degradation or 
violation through sexual/psychological 

abuse, rape, incest, physical or emotional 
abuse and neglect or other forms of 

traumatic violation in childhood, 
adolescence, or as an adult.  Applications 
are now being accepted for the next Grief 

to Grace program in  
Kelowna, May 2-5, 2019. 

To register or for more information call 
250-878-7603 or email 

g2gkelowna@gmail.com or 
grieftograce.org. 
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http://www.rachelsvineyardkelowna.com/
mailto:info@rachelsvineyardkelowna.com
mailto:g2gkelowna@gmail.com


 

 
 


